
St Ann’s School is hosting a parade with the 
aim of raising awareness about wheelchair 
users in our community. At the same time, 

we would like to use this event to raise funds 
for our associated charities, Happy Days 

and St Ann’s Entesar Foundation.


Monday 19.6 10am-noon at Hanwell Station

Monday 26.6 10am-noon at Ealing Broadway Station

Wheelchair Walk

Look Beyond the Chair

Scan me for

St Ann’s 
Entesar 

Foundation
Scan me for

Happy Days




